
Dear editors, 

 

We are pleased with the decision to accept our revised manuscript to the (D)rifting special issue of 

Solid Earth. We thank the topic editor for pointing out the typos and errors, which are all corrected in 

the latest uploaded version of our manuscript.   

We wish the editors best of luck with the ongoing work regarding the assembling of the special issue! 

 

Kind regards on behalf of the authors, 

Annelotte Weert 


